


 

Dear Miriam Hospital Women’s Association supporters:  

Each year, the Equipped for Exceptional Care Committee 
requests department proposals for equipment that will not 
be funded through the annual hospital budget. Thanks to 
your past generosity, TMHWA has been successful in funding 
needed projects and enhancing the services of The Miriam for 
many years.  

For 2024, the TMHWA Board selected two outstanding pro-
posals to be funded. These pieces of equipment will greatly 
enhance the hospital’s care, efficiency and  exceptional service 
to a large number of patients and nursing staff.

i-STAT Analyzer - Medical Imaging 
Radiology currently relies on an i-STAT Analyzer in the Car-
diac Cath Lab to analyze blood samples for patients 
needing mechanical thrombectomy procedures, which are 
often urgent. Blood clots are a dangerous condition for pa-
tients and with its own i-Stat Analyzer, providers will re-
ceive real time and more accurate results.  

BD Prevue II Ultrasound Console - Vascular Access Team 
The Vascular Access Team currently owns one 
ultrasound machine that is utilized to place periph-
erally inserted central catheter lines (PICC), midlines 
and also any ultrasound guided peripheral IV. An 
additional mobile console will give staff the ability 
to place lines in patients simultaneously in multiple 



patient care areas. Timely line placement will increase the 
quality of care and decrease discharge delays, thus improving 
patient flow and care. 

TMHWA needs your support and generosity to fund these  
equipment requests.  

‘Exceptional patient care is our priority’ in 2024. We very much 
appreciate all of your past support and sincerely hope you will 
once again prioritize the TMHWA 2024 Equipped for Exception-
al Care projects in your philanthropy.  
 

A check to fund these worthy projects will be presented to   
The Miriam, at:  

127th TMHWA Annual Meeting  
Wednesday, June 5, 2024 
Ledgemont Country Club  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 




